
 

 

LIGHT AT THE END OF THE TUNNEL – FIFE (Online network event) 

Wednesday 28th July 11-12.30pm 

 

As lockdown restrictions start to ease, let’s 

work together and ensure our services are 

still meeting the needs of the community. 

Hear about Food Train Connects and share 

what your organisations are doing as we 

emerge from the tunnel of lockdown.  

Are you going to be doing anything 

differently as a result of Covid-19? 

Is your temporary funding coming to an end? 

We welcome anyone interested in finding out more about Food Train 

Connects and we encourage any organisations or community groups, 

in particular those working with older people or in providing food 

and grocery services, to join us. 

Register in advance for this meeting: 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/light-at-the-end-of-the-tunnel-

fife-tickets-157639248235 

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing 

information about joining the meeting. 

Email: carol@foodtrainconnects.org.uk 
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